
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY 
 

 
 
  

HEIGHTENED SECURITY AWARENESS 
 

In light of recent world events and upcoming dates of significance in 
the United States, Washington Dulles International Airport is 

reminding all badge holders of the importance of remaining vigilant 
and reporting any security concerns to:  

 
Airport Police (703)-572-2400  

or  
Airport Operations (703)-572-2730 

 
 

Phone: 703-572-4455 
Email: myairport@mwaa.com 

 
 

 
Please ensure that your employees are aware of this activity. If you have questions or need additional 

information, please contact the Airport Security Managers Office at 703-572-2730 
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